
Town of Lancaster 
Board of Health 

Notice of Public Hearing 
April 3, 2019 

 
 
 
The Lancaster Board of Health will hold a public hearing on April 3, 2019 at the Prescott 
Building, Nashaway Meeting Room, 701 Main Street, Lancaster MA. at 10:00 am to discuss 
whether the Lancaster Board of Health should change Article IV Wells §303-17. 
 
The proposed change would apply to “Chapter 303-17 Well location requirements” in the LBOH 
well regulations.  
 
The changes are intended to align Lancaster’s well regulations with both Title 5, and Lancaster’s 
local septic regulations. 
 
A hard copy markup of the changes is available at the Lancaster Board of Health office, Prescott 
Building, 701 Main Street, Lancaster MA.  The office can be contacted at 978-365-3326 x1310. 
 
 
Steven Piazza, Chair 
Lancaster Board of Health 
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